
Annual Meeting, Scholarship Awards, Election Results to be held   
May 1st at Pleasant Valley Country Club 
 
The 2025 Annual Business Meeting, Election of Officers, Scholarship Awards and General 
Awards will be held on Thursday, May 1st at Pleasant Valley Country Club, 95 Armsby 
Rd., Sutton. 
 
7:30   AM Registration – Coffee & Danish  
8:15   AM MA Highway Association Welcome  
 President Scott Crisafulli, Highway Surveyor, Milford MA  
8:20   AM Safety Minute 

Jennifer Tetreault-Mannarino, Director, HazCommpliance LLC, and Catherine 
Schoenenberger, President, Stay Safe Traffic Products, Inc. 

8:40   AM Climate Change Panel Discussion  
Tim Kelley, Meteorologist; Harvey Leonard, Meteorologist; Katherine Antos, 
Undersecretary for Decarbonization and Resilience at the Massachusetts 
Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs 

9:40 AM Break 
10:00 AM Safety in Public Works  

Ed MacNeil, Industrial Safety & Health Inspector II at Massachusetts Department 
of Labor Standards 

10:20 AM MMA Legislative Update 
 Adrienne Nunez, Legislative Analyst, Mass Municipal Association 
10:50 AM   MassDOT Update 

       John Bechard, Deputy Chief Engineer of Project Development, MassDOT 
 11:30 AM Networking Session 
 12:00 PM  Buffet Dinner  
 12:30 PM   Annual Elections, Awards, Scholarships, Code of Conduct Vote                 
 
Ticket Reservations: $70.00 per person, including tax and gratuity.  Because we must guarantee seating, 
there will be no refunds for tickets sold.  Please email reservations (MHAsecretary1893@gmail.com) to 
the Secretary and follow up with payment of this invoice.  You will receive an agenda by email. 
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